
Hello!  My name is Dustin Wilson and I would appreciate your vote for the available At-Large NCAP 

Board of Directors position.  I have been a practicing pharmacist in North Carolina since 2007.  I am 

currently an Associate Professor of Pharmacy Practice at Campbell University College of Pharmacy & 

Health Sciences.  In addition, I work as a Clinical Faculty Pharmacist at Duke University Hospital in 

Durham.  I have been a member of NCAP since 2007, and have served on various committees over the 

years.  Most recently, I have served as Co-Chair of the NCAP Convention Planning Committee from 2019-

2021.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my time with NCAP and would love the opportunity to serve in a 

greater capacity.  If elected, I will strive to build everlasting relationships with pharmacists throughout 

the state and advance the profession to improve the patients we serve.      


